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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
 

Happy Birthday to all of our 
children having birthdays in 

September 2023 
 

This month’s science curricu-
lum    topics include: Sense of 
Hearing, Sense of Smell, 
Sense of Taste, and Sense of 
Touch. 
 
This month’s art curriculum 
topics include: Senses, My 
Family, All About Me, and Diet 
& Exercise. 
 
This month’s three in a row 
books will be: Eight Silly Mon-
keys illustrated by Steve 
Haskamp, Brown Bear, Brown 
Bear, What Do You See? by 
Bill Martin, There Was An Old 
Lady Who Swallowed a Fly   
illustrated by Pam Adams, and 
Quick as a Cricket by Audrey 
Wood.  

 
PARENT INFORMATION 

 

Please update your contact             
information at the front desk as 

soon as there are any 
changes. All telephone            

numbers (home, work, and cell 
phone) are vital in the event 
that we need to reach you. 

SCHOOL PICTURES  
 

We will be using Kiarah       
Portraits for photos this year. 
The dates they will be at our 
location are October 3rd-5th. 

As it gets closer we will let you 
know what class is going on 
which day. There will be two 

backgrounds, a Fall and      
neutral background. 

Sophia Arrieta 
Evelyn Bates 
Caden Blanco 
Nalani Canlas 

Vincenzo Coccia 
Jensen Collins 

Giovanni DeRosa 
Harrison Fisher 
Edison Miville 
Kailani Mosley 
Maddelin Musa 

Luca Porrovecchio 
Alexander Reyes 

Wyatt Stein 
Duke Stewart 
Aubrey Vaudo 
Avery Voutila 

Teachers Birthday’s:  
 

Ms. Imani - 11th  
Ms. Dinorah - 28th  

Ms. Ashley Z. - 30th  

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 
 

September 
Monday, September 4th - 

Closed for Labor Day 
 

November  
Thursday, Nov. 23rd - Closed 
for the Thanksgiving holiday 

 

Friday, Nov. 24th - Closed for 
the Thanksgiving holiday 

 

December  
Monday, Dec. 25th - Closed in          

observance of Christmas 
 

Monday, Jan. 1st -  
Closed in observance of  

New Years 
 

Grandparents Day 
 

Grandparents are welcome to 
join us on Friday, September 
8th for pastries and juice from 

 8:00 am-8:45am. We look   
forward to them visiting with 

their grandchildren. 

BOOK FAIR 
 

The Scholastic book fair will be 
at StarChild on September 5th 
and 6th. The fair will be open in 
the afternoon for you and your 
child to shop together. More 

information will be sent home 
in your child’s folder and 

through Procare. 


